
Online Stakeholder and Public Consultation from Monday 27th September 
2021 to Friday 22nd October 2021

The purpose of a Flood Relief Scheme is to 
lessen the effects of flooding and to protect the 

community of Buncrana against future flood 
events. The aim is to provide a scheme that 
is technically, socially, environmentally, and 

economically acceptable. 
 

Donegal County Council has appointed 
Engineering and Environmental Consultants 

ByrneLooby to design and implement the proposed 
Flood Relief Scheme.  

 
Donegal County Council will be working with the 

Office of Public Works to deliver the project.  
   

From Monday 27th September to Friday 22nd 
October 2021, we are gathering feedback from the 

public online, about your experiences of flooding 
in the scheme area, along with thoughts and 

preferences on potential flood relief measures. 
 

We welcome your comments on potential 
environmental risks, constraints and issues within 
the Study Area. Your views on the implementation 

of solutions are appreciated. 
 

 Your opinions are important to us; they help us 
build a picture of your experiences, local knowledge 

and insight, which will help deliver  
a Successful Flood Relief Scheme.

Why a flood relief scheme?

BUNCRANA FLOOD RELIEF SCHEME

Your Experiences

We want to hear about 
your past experiences of 
flooding and your local 

knowledge

Your Concerns

We welcome your concerns 
on important issues including-
environmental and ecological 

impacts and risks

Your Ideas

You may have some ideas, 
please share them with us

Your Opinions

By listening to all 
stakeholders, we can build 

a successful flood relief 
scheme together.

Please read about the scheme 
and submit your comments online 
from: 27/9/2021- 22/10/2021

https://www.floodinfo.ie/frs/en/buncrana/home/
LEARN

COMMENT
https://www.floodinfo.ie/frs/en/buncrana/project-info/
public-engagement/



VISIT FOR UPDATES:  
https://www.floodinfo.ie/frs/en/buncrana/home/

Your Feedback is Important
We invite the general public and all interested parties to 
give their opinions on the study area online. Please take 
the opportunity to play your part in the early stages of 
the planning for the Flood Relief Scheme for Buncrana.  
 
All comments received in response to the public 
consultation event will be considered by the Donegal 
County Council and the Office of Public Works. 

Your comments form part of our engineering and 
environmental studies during Stage 1 of the Buncrana 
Flood Relief Scheme. 
 
We appreciate your time and thank you for your input.

Play your part What Happens Next? 

Please examine the Study Area above and let your views 
be known by completing and returning the questionnaire by 
Friday 22nd October 2021.

All completed questionnaires, queries and comments in 
relation to this project can sent to either of the following:

LOG ONTO THE PUBLIC CONSULTATION: From Mon 27/09/21 to Fri 22/10/21

Freedom of Information
Any information provided will be subject to the provisions of the Freedom of Information Act.  
Personal information will be subject to the provisions of the Data Protection Acts and will not be disclosed. 

BuncranaFRS@ByrneLooby.com

Project Manager Buncrana FRS 
ByrneLooby
Building 2100
Cork Airport Business Park 
Kinsale Road
Cork 

POST: 

EMAIL: 

https://www.floodinfo.ie/frs/en/buncrana/project-info/public-engagement/

CALL: +353 (0) 21 240 7988

THE STUDY AREA


